
 

 

 

Mrs. DiMauro’s 

Counseling 

Newsletter 

March & April 2022 

March 2021 

Look for the good! 

Gratitude & Kindness 

“Look for the Good”  
10-day campaign of gratitude & kindness 

April 4 – April 14th  
 

Each morning for the two-week campaign, students will be 
writing their gratitude on sticky notes to create a beautiful 
“Gratitude Wall” display to inspire everyone to have a thankful 
mindset!   
 
Your child may also find orange “Gratitude Spots” in hallways 
throughout the school to remind students and staff to stop and 
think about what they are grateful for. 
 
Gratitude transforms into kindness.  In order to share kindness, 
students will have “You Matter” cards to give out when others 
are kind.. Encourage your child to tell you why they received 
the card and who they might send it to next. 
 
We will also encourage students to write a You Matter letter to 
someone important in their life, who has inspired them, and 
they appreciate!   
 
Please check out this website for more information: 

https://www.lookforthe goodproject.org/  

“I feel grateful for my friends, family, and my 

awesome students because they inspire me to 

do my best every day!”  

Mrs. DiMauro 

Elementary School Counselor 

(609) 487-7900 x 5300 – jdimauro@veccnj.org 

https://www.lookforthegoodproject.org/

